
10/13/20 

 

Dear Supervisors, 

 

I strongly urge you to support the MCA recommendations of Agenda Item 3b at the BOS 

meeting today, 10/13/20, the Equity Grant. We as a community can benefit greatly from 

acknowledging the fact that a great number of our people suffered in various ways from the war 

on drugs. You, as the Board of Supervisors, have an opportunity today to right some of those 

wrongs. You can help give these same people a leg up to enter into and/or stay in the regulated 

cannabis industry. You have a responsibility to get this one right and to administer it impeccably. 

Equity……….let’s never forget where we came from and where we are going, TOGETHER. 

 

Peace, 

 

Sara O’Donnell 

Comptche 

Mendocino County 

 


